
NOTICE  

 

16-07-2024 

 
 

This is for  general information of all the Fee Waiver 

students of  H.S. 1st Year & TDC 1st Semester (Arts, 

Commerce& Science) that  their process of refunding the 

Admission Fees will not be continued on the 17th July, 

2024 on account of Re-admission of H.S. 2nd Year (Arts , 

Commerce & Science).  

 

 The process of refunding will again be started from 

18-07-2024. 

 

 

 

 

 Principal 

 B.H. College, Howly 

 


